Site Secretary Report AGM 2023
Site 3 Inner (plots 101-127)

Alison Linton was site secretary until March 2023. | took over thereafter and | am grateful
to Alison for her very helpful handover.

During the past 12 months turnover has been very low with only 4 plots being reallocated.

| am aware that some plot holders have concerns about the state of some of the paths in
the middle of site 3. This has been discussed at committee meetings. Plot holders are
responsible for maintaining the communal paths between plots and, where applicable,
negotiating with neighbours on sharing the task.

Greg Wilcox, who mows the mains paths, is prepared to mow the inner paths if the
surfaces are flat. His mowing machine won't work in areas where there are lots of bumps
and tufts of grass. So plot holders are urged to take a moment to assess the paths by their
plots and, where necessary, to flatten the surface. This will improve the safety for everyone
and improve the overall look of the site.

Richard Standen



